
WE HAVE EXCITING NEWS! 

We are happy to announce that our new location is ready! 

As of March 28, 2025, our practice will be located at: 

31 East 8th Street 
Suite 330 

Holland, MI 49423 

Starting March 28, 2025, if you have an appointment or ring tests to drop off, please go to our new 
location.   

Parking for the practice will be directly behind our building off of 7th Street, with additional parking 
between 6th and 7th street (marked by a large Public Parking sign). Our practice is on the 3rd floor 
above Lokers Shoe Store in Holland. An easy way to find it is to look for the only glass elevator. Use the 
glass elevator near the 7th Street entrance of Lokers Shoes and go up to the 3rd floor. 

The drop box for the ring tests will be located on the ground floor near the glass elevator for easy and 
convenient drop off. Access to the Drop box is subject to Lokers Shoes hours, Tuesday-Saturday 
9:30am-6pm. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please call our practice at (616) 741-9035 or email Carmen 
carmen@wmcpapalternatives.com or Cindy cindy@wmcpapalternatives.com 

We hope to see you soon! 

Dr. Vandervelden and the West Michigan CPAP Alternatives Team 
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